
 

 

 

  

  

  

   21st January, 2021 

Dear Friends of ACWECA, 

 

18th ACWECA PLENARY ASSEMBLY VIA WEBINAR  

 

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ Our Lord from the Board of Directors of ACWECA, the 

Secretary General and all those working in the ACWECA Secretariat Offices. It is our hope 

that you are keeping safe as we also continue to pray for God’s intervention in this pandemic. 

We appreciate your continuous support. 

 

As you may remember, we postponed the ACWECA Plenary Assembly last year (2020) due 

to   COVID -19 pandemic. We are in 2021 but in most countries, the situation is not better and 

in some Countries it is becoming worse.  

During their Zoom meeting on the 20th of January 2021, the ACWECA Board Members 

resolved to hold the August 2021 Plenary Assembly meeting online. It was not an easy 

decision. However, for the safety of the Members coming to Nairobi from various Countries, 

Board members found it prudent to conduct this important meeting over Zoom rather than on 

site.  

Meeting dates will be August 23rd to 27th 2021 and the theme for the 18th Plenary Association 

will remain the same; which is “RE-AWAKEN THE PROPHETIC ROLE: A CALL FOR 

REFORMATION TOWARDS HOLISTIC TRANSFORMATION IN ACWECA 

REGION TODAY”  

We shall keep you posted on how to participate in this important event. 

Let us continue to pray for each other and keep safe and healthy. 

 

Wishing you all God’s abundant blessings,         

  

Sr. M. Cecilia Njeri, LSOSF 

PRESIDENT 

ASSOCIATION OF CONSECRATED WOMEN IN EASTERN 

AND CENTRAL AFRICA 

ACWECA Secretariat  

Magadi Road - Nkoroi Rongai 

P.O. Box 1056-00511 Ongata Rongai. Nairobi – Kenya 

Tel : +254 731848150/723900997 

Email; acwecasecretariat@gmail.com  Website: www.acweca.org 
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